Department of Physical Education

October 27, 1942.

Dear Dean Stockton:

At the beginning of the fall semester it was necessary for us to print a special folder showing the schedule of classes in the required physical conditioning course. For the spring semester I am wondering if you would desire to include the schedule of physical conditioning classes in your own printed schedule. If so, we will send the copy upon your request. I believe this will save much expense, and will also facilitate the enrollment procedure.

May I hear from you at your convenience?

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

tol can est che College schedule for your deft of